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Legal Notice 

 
The State Board of Education will hold a public hearing regarding the rule action listed below, on 
April 6, 2020, at 8:30 a.m., in room 102 at the Ohio Department of Education, 25 South Front 
Street, Columbus, Ohio, 43215: 
 
 

• 3301-24-10 Professional principal licensure for the Bright New Leaders for Ohio Schools 
program. (Amendment) 

 
Changes to this rule include updated references to Ohio Revised Code 3319.272 where previous 
citations were to uncodified sections of House Bill 59 of the 130th General Assembly. Additionally, 
the language of this rule has been updated to provide greater clarity and to reference the Bright 
New Leaders program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
To obtain copies of the rules, please visit the registerofohio.state.oh.us  
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